
Sent: Wed, Jan 15, 2014 7:46 am 
Subject: New School Laboratory Safety Resource 
 
From my lab safety group: 
 
I wanted to let you know that the (U.S.) National Library of Medicine is 
beginning a series of Tweets on K-12 School Laboratory Safety.  This 
is the Twitter account for NLM SIS: https://twitter.com/NLM_SIS  
Noteworthy is that these Tweets go out to almost 15,000 followers.  
The first Tweet in this series went out 30 minutes ago:      
Attn. science teachers: Info about reducing risks to student and 
teachers in the#laboratory at #NLM: http://go.usa.gov/ZsSB  #NSTA 
  
Sincerely, 
Bert Hakkinen 
  
Pertti (Bert) J. Hakkinen, Ph.D. 
Acting Head, Office of Clinical Toxicology 
Specialized Information Services 
National Library of Medicine 
National Institutes of Health 
United States Department of Health and Human Services 
pertti.hakkinen@nih.gov     http://sis.nlm.nih.gov/ 
 
 
 
Kim Gates 
Laboratory Safety Specialist 
Environmental Health & Safety 
Stony Brook University 
Stony Brook, NY 11794-6200 
Kim.Gates@stonybrook.edu 
631-632-3032 
FAX: 631-632-9683 
EH&S Web site: http://www.stonybrook.edu/ehs/lab/	
  


